
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 
of Seventh-day Adventists  
Sabbath School & Personal Ministries 

Department 

 

November 22, 2023 
 
To: Pastors, Elders, Personal Ministries’ Leaders and Bible Counsellors. 
 

Re: Postponement of Personal Ministries & Bible Counsellors’ Meeting 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Greetings! 
 
We regret to inform you that the Personal Ministries and Bible Counsellors’ Meeting that was 
planned for Thursday, November 23, 2023, will be rescheduled to a later date, Thursday, 
November 30, 2023, at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Rescheduling has become necessary for a number of reasons, including a specially called   
Jamaica Union Sabbath School and Personal Ministries’ Meeting for the same evening. 

We regret any inconvenience it has caused, however, the reason for which we need to meet 

remains the same. Therefore, please make every effort to be in attendance along with the       

other members of your team.  

 

Remember, God did not say working in His vineyard would be easy, nevertheless, He         

promised strength through the Holy Spirit to enable us to be victorious in this life, and eternal 

rewards in the world to come.  

 

Thank you for your usual kind cooperation and let us continue to be faithful at that which the  

Lord has appointed us to do.  
 

 

 

Anthony Baugh, Pastor 

Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Director 
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